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Microchipping is a simple, lifelong way of identifying dogs and linking them to their owner, making 
dog control more effective. We encourage all dog owners in the Waitomo District to microchip their 
dogs as early as possible.

We are now providing a weekly microchipping clinic at the Waitomo District Council Pound, William 
Street, Te Kuiti. Clinics will run each Friday from 2.30pm to 3.30pm. A microchipping fee of 
$20.00 per dog applies.

Once completed, your dogs microchipping certificate will be recorded in the National Dog Database.

Please contact our Customer Services Team on 07 878 0800, free phone 0800 932 4357 for more 
information or to make an appointment.

GETTING YOUR DOG MICROCHIPPED

Public notice is hereby given that the Waitomo District Council called an extraordinary meeting 
at 9.00am on Tuesday 4 August 2015 for the purpose of adopting the draft Waikato Plan Joint 
Committee Agreement, required under the Local Government Act 2002, together with an updated 
Terms of Reference.  At this meeting Council resolved as follows:

1. The business paper on Waikato Plan Joint Committee – Agreement and Terms of Reference be 
received.

2. The Waikato Plan Joint Committee Agreement, including the updated Terms of Reference, to be 
dated July 2015, be adopted by Council and that this action be conveyed to the Waikato Plan 
Joint Committee.

NOTIFICATION OF EXTRAORDINARY COUNCIL MEETING RESOLUTIONS
4 AUGUST 2015

The following meeting of the Waitomo District Council is scheduled for August 2015: Tuesday 25 
August 2015 at 9.00am.

An invitation is extended to members of the public to attend this meeting for observation purposes.  

Any member(s) of the public wishing to speak at a Council meeting are required to gain approval 
from the Mayor at least two working days prior to the meeting.

A copy of the agendas will be available for inspection at the Waitomo District Council office and for 
downloading from Council’s Website two working days before the meeting.

COUNCIL MEETING SCHEDULE - AUGUST 2015

RESIDENT SATISFACTION SURVEY 
Congratulations to the five winners of our New World grocery prize draw: Robin Evemy, Geoffrey 
Colin Bell, Gaye Hall, Ian Whittaker, Hilary M Lynch.

We had a great response with over 400 completed surveys returned to WDC. Thank you to all those 
who took part in the 2015 Resident Satisfaction Survey. 

The survey results will be included in the Annual Report 2014/15 which will be made publicly 
available following its adoption later this year.

ROUTINE HYDRANT FLUSHING - TE KUITI
Veolia Water will be undertaking routine hydrant flushing to improve the quality of 
the water supply in Te Kuiti on the following days:

Thursday 06.08.2015

Anzac Street, Boddies Road, Broadfoot Place, Corinth Avenue, Ellison Avenue, Esplanade, Hinerangi 
Street, Kiwi Street, Liverpool Street, Mahoe Crescent, Ngarongo Street, Sturgess Terrace, Tammadge 
Street, Taruna Place, Taupiri Street, Tawa Heights, Tawa Street, Waitete Road, Walker Road, Wesley 
Avenue. 

Thursday 06.08.2015

Ailsa Street, Awakino Road, Bayne Street, Butler Street, Cato Terrace, Colin Brook Place, Craig 
Terrace, Earl Street, Elizabeth Street, Haines Terrace, Hill Street, Hospital Road, King Street West, 
Lusk Street, Mary Street, Queen Street, St Andrews Court, St Lukes Crescent, Seddon Street, Te 
Kumi Road.

While undertaking this work Veolia Water will make every effort to minimise the impact on supply.  
In the event that temporary deterioration of your water quality occurs due to flushing in your street, 
it is advisable to first run your garden tap then the others for several minutes to remove any air 
bubbles and to restore water clarity.  Please do not run water through in house filters before taps are 
running clear.

Should you have any enquiries regarding the work undertaken, please contact Waitomo District 
Council during business hours on 878 0800.

ROUTINE HYDRANT FLUSHING - PIOPIO
Veolia Water will be undertaking routine hydrant flushing to improve the quality of the water supply 
in Piopio on the following day:

Thursday 06.08.2015
Moa St North, Tui St, Kiwi St, Huia St, Aria Rd, Moa St South, Kaka St, Kawana St,
Poto St, View Terrace, Kuku St and Kea St.

While undertaking this work, Veolia Water will make every effort to minimise the impact on supply.  
In the event that temporary deterioration of your water quality occurs due to flushing in your street, 
it is advisable to first run your garden tap then the others for several minutes to remove any air 
bubbles and to restore water clarity.  Please do not run water through in house filters before taps are 
running clear.

Should you have any enquiries regarding the work undertaken, please contact Waitomo District 
Council during business hours on 878 0800.


